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The Committee concurred in the suggestion that at its next meeting, the 
Committee consider Items 200 and 201 concerning the Geological Survey of 
Canada, as Dr. Harrison, the Director of that branch, would have to be away 
from Ottawa on duty thereafter; and that, thereafter, the Committee ask ques­
tions and make comments on the statements of the Minister which he had 
just presented.

It was agreed that the Subcommittee on Agenda and Procedure meet 
at 7.45 p.m. this evening to consider and recommend the times and dates of 
future meetings of the Committee.

At 12.55 o’clock p.m. the Committee adjourned until 10.00 o’clock a.m. 
on Thursday, February 19, 1959.

Eric H. Jones, 
Clerk of the Committee.


